
 

 

 

 

 

 

February 8, 1996 

 

BY FACSIMILE AND US MAIL 

 

Mr. William Johnson 

Chief Archivist 

John Fitzgerald Kennedy Library 

Columbia Point 

Boston, Massachusetts  02125 

 

Dear Will: 

 

I am hoping that by the time you receive this letter that Barry Harrelson, you, and I will have 

confirmed a date for a visit to the JFK Library early in March.  During that visit, in addition to 

pursuing an approach to declassification of National Security records, I would like to spend some time 

reviewing the donor collections that I identified in my December 4 letter to you. 

 

I would also like to follow-up on a discussion that we had regarding the Department of Justice 

microfilms.   We have identified approximately two dozen microfilm rolls that we would now like 

to examine.  (I am attaching a list identifying the numbers.)  As you and I discussed earlier, the 

Review Board would very much appreciate it if you could arrange to send the films to the Archives in 

D.C. so that we could review them here.  We are ready to review them as soon as they arrive. 

 

Please do not hesitate to call if you have any questions, and I look forward to seeing you next month. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

T. Jeremy Gunn 

General Counsel 

and Associate Director for Research and Analysis 
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